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12-14-2020 

South Fork Families and Staff, 

After following up with staff, students, and CCPH, we have contacted all the people who would 
be considered a “close contact” to our most recent positive case at South Fork High School.  The 
district plans to hold in-person instruction starting back tomorrow, Tuesday, December 15, for 
all high school students that were not directly contacted by the district. 

As always, everyone should monitor their health and stay at home if they develop symptoms. 
Sick persons should contact their health care provider to determine if testing is needed. Anyone 
who develops severe symptoms should seek medical care immediately. If your child has had 
close contact with a known case of Covid-19, keep the child at home and notify your primary 
healthcare provider, their South Fork School, and your local health department. 

We are committed to providing your child and our staff with a safe and healthy 
environment. Thank you for your understanding and ongoing cooperation with our Covid 
prevention policies and procedures as we work to help protect your children, your families, and 
our staff and their families. For any questions or concerns, please contact us at 217-237-4333. 

Respectfully, 

 

Chris Clark 
South Fork Superintendent 
 


